The Ambassador

ROYAL NETHERLANDS EMBASSY
Nr. 1765 Seoul, May 18, 1987

Dear Mr. Sohn,

With reference to your letter of 11 May, 1987,
reference number KASA 87-17, I may inform you that
the certification of an English translation by a
licensed Public Translator, as attached to your
letter, is acceptable with regard to visa application.

However, I may add that visa applications submitted
to this Embassy do not require certified translations.

Yours Sincerely,

Joost van Ebbenhorst Tengbergen

Korea Administrative Scriveners Association
1673-2 Sucho-dong, Kangnam-ku,
Seoul



